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29th June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you and your families are keeping well. As we approach the end of the school year, we would like to provide you with an overview of information that will be shared in the coming weeks.

Plans for September 2020

We are currently awaiting the government guidance in relation to what schools need to put into place for September. As soon as we have this information, we will start planning for September and we will then communicate the plans to parents as soon as we possibly can. We are sorry that we are unable to provide any further information at this point.  However, we are unable to start planning without the clear guidance from the government. 

Annual reports

Starting from Monday 6th July, children’s annual reports will be sent home via post.  As this is a lengthy task, some people may receive their reports at different times during the week.  These reports are a reflection of the work covered and the children’s progress up until school closed in March. As there is no statutory requirement to report grades at the end of key stages and, as the children did not sit the End of Key Stage SATs (in Years 2 and 6), these will not be included in your child’s report. We are unable to report any Summer data in the reports this year.
Class teachers for next year

Over the next few weeks, we will be communicating the class teacher information for the next academic year. Once again, as soon as we can confirm arrangements for September, (e.g. classroom locations, entry and exit arrangements, etc…), we will do so.
Home learning

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our children and families for all their hard work as children continue to access home learning. Home learning will continue to be provided on Seesaw for the final three weeks of the term.

Year 6 pupils
Thank you to all of the Year 6 pupils who have already sent in their photograph and message for the End of Year 6 ‘Leavers’ book’. If you haven’t sent yours in yet, please do so as soon as possible.  We will be in touch with the Year 6 pupils in relation to this over the next few weeks. We will also be in touch regarding collection of some special ‘end of year’ gifts that you will be able to collect from school before we break up for the summer. When things return to some kind of ‘normal’ and, if we are able to, we will try our very best to arrange an evening at school for the Year 6 pupils and their families to come together again with the staff  - so that we can see you all again and wish you all well for the future.

Thank you once again to everyone for your continued support during these unprecedented times.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs J.Westhead

Headteacher
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